



CITY OF BOULDER CITY

City Clerk's Office 401 California Avenue Boulder City, NV 89005 www.bcnv.org

June 25, 2015

Dr. Joseph Iser, Chief Health Officer Southern Nevada Health District P.O. Box 3902 Las Vegas, NV 89127-3902

Dear Ms. Wells:

The City Council of Boulder City elected Mayor Rod Woodbury to serve as member on the District Board of Health for the term July 1, 2015-June 30 2017.

If you have any questions, or we may be of further assistance, do not hesitate to contact the City Clerk's office at 702-293-9208 or by emailing me at  $\underline{\mathsf{tmckay@bcnv.org}}$ . Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tami J. McKay Deputy City Clerk